
Request for Proposal 

Housing Authority of the Town of Boonton 

Ordinary Legal Services 

 

The Housing Authority of the Town of Boonton will accept proposals for the Ordinary Legal Services 
for the period October 1, 2024 - September 30, 2025. 

It is the Authorities desire to retain a duly qualified, competent and capable Attorney who can 
provide all services within the existing laws, rules, orders directives and regulations governing 
federal housing programs. 

All persons interested in submitting a proposal for legal services should contact the Housing 
Authority of the Town of Boonton to receive a copy of the formal Request for Proposal for a non-- 
refundable $10.00 fee. The RFP specifies the scope of services and the requirements for submitting 
the proposal. 

Request for Proposals are due to the Boonton Housing Authority Administration office, 125 
Chestnut Street, Boonton, NJ 07005 on September 20, 2024 at 5:00 PM. 
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